
 

 

Communique 
Meeting held 8 December 2023 

D23-10145   council.secretariat@rsc.wa.gov.au 1 

This communique highlights key discussions and considerations from the Road Safety Council 
(Council) meeting held 8 December 2023.  The meeting’s focus was the 2024-25 Road Trauma 
Trust Account Budget. 

Chair’s Report 
Council noted the Chair’s activities since the last meeting and welcomed Ms Terry Durant, who 
will become Mr Rob Slocombe’s deputy in 2024. 

2024-25 Road Trauma Trust Account Budget 
The Council considered budget submissions for variations for existing programs and submissions 
for new items. 

The Chair will write to the Minister for Road Safety, Hon David Michael MLA, advising him of the 
final budget recommendations. 

Next meeting: 8 March 2024 and the Minister for Road Safety will be in attendance. 

Please accept my best wishes to you all for the festive season. 

 

Katie Hodson-Thomas JP 
Road Safety Council Chair 
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